

5th January 2017

Dear Parent

Happy New Year!

We have two visits lined up for this term. On Thursday 19th January we have the Science Dome visiting us again, this time the topic is Space Exploration and Solar System Tour and Beyond which ties in with the Year 5 Science project for this term.

As part of Year 5's History topic, we have arranged a visit to the Mary Rose Museum on Friday, 3rd February. The children will have the opportunity to take part in two workshops at the museum and these are Portsmouth's Tudor Past and The Navigators Apprentice.

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and returning before the end of the day. The children will therefore be eating at the site. We ask you to provide a packed lunch and drink in a plastic bag which is easily transportable. Children who receive a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch.

These visits are invaluable to your child's education and is too good an opportunity to miss. The cost of both visits is £17.00 per child.

Please return the permission slip attached plus payment to your child's class teacher by Friday, 21st January. We also need adult helpers for the Mary Rose trip so if you're free, please let us know.

We are really looking forward to what will be a couple of fantastic days.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayling Class Teacher Miss N Read Class Teacher Miss C Wooden Class Teacher

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES



(For the attention of the class teacher)

Na	me:
	ive permission for my child to attend the trip to Mary Rose Museum on Friday, 3 rd February d take part in the Science Dome visit in school on Thursday, 19 th January.
	I enclose payment of £17.00 I am able to help on the day of the trip to Mary Rose Museum.
Sic	ned: Parent / Guardian

www.isambard.portsmouth.sch.uk

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES